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I am concerned regarding the number of houses that the Mayor is proposing that the London Borough of Sutton will have to build.  I beleive 
that this number can be achieved only by building in back gardens and possibly also in parks.  I value green spaces and they make a 
contribution to combatting climmate change.  I consider that it will also adversely affectc the character of the Borough.

 

Please reconsider.
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